
The children had an amazing time on this year's residential trip, they were very well-behaved, adventurous and 
brave. See attached pages for photos.

Diary dates
25-27 June year 6 transition days
27th June common transfer day
28th June teacher training day school closed for children
2nd July Sports day. Morning time.
17th July Key stage two trip to Chester zoo
16th July year 6 leavers service
19th July End of school year

June 27th Transition day Induction for nursery/reception

Attendance matters

Dosbarth Jac-Y-Do 89.1%

Dosbarth Pal     96.5%
 

Dosbarth Drudwen  96.9%

Whole school attendance for this week 
is    94.6%
        

Children that will be going into reception in September are welcome to come into 
school on the 27th at 8:55am. Parents are then invited into the hall for a short meeting. 
The children are welcome to bring a packed lunch and eat it in the hall for lunch. 
Children already in nursery at Eyton can then stay for their afternoon session of 
nursery.
New nursery children are welcome to come in at 12:45-3pm
All other children will be moving up to their new year groups.

Sports day
Sports day will be on Tuesday the 
2nd of July in the morning With 
Wednesday the 3rd as a backup 
day if the weather is not suitable 
on the 2nd. Running times to 
follow.

Breakfast club
Please note that breakfast club will be 
supervision only with no food as the local 
authority have informed us that they are 
unable to provide enough staff to run it with 
breakfast. If you send the children along, 
please give them breakfast before they 
arrive.

This week's News
Friday 7th June

Attendance matters
A reminder that if your child's 
attendance falls below 90% you 
will receive letter 1 in 
accordance with the national 
policy



WE HAD SO MUCH
FUN WATECHING 
THE BIKE RACE.









• After 17 years working as a 
teaching assistant and in after school 
club our lovely Mrs. Jones is retiring 
at the end of the school year. If 
anyone would like to give a donation 
towards a retirement gift, please 
take it to the office. We will be 
holding a special assembly on 
Thursday the 18th of July at 2:30 to 
say our goodbyes. Everyone is 
welcome.



Sofiah



Bridie
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